
October 23, 2015 

 

Tender Ages Parents 

 

 

We are planning an activity for the children to travel to Batesville on Saturday, 

December 19, 2015, to ride the Polar Express.  This will be an exciting outing for 

the children to get them in the Christmas spirit.  The time of the train ride is 

1:00pm.  Parents will have to provide their own transportation.  The ticket cost is 

$44 for ages 13-adult and $34 for ages 2-12.  This is a group price for 25 or more 

people.  We will need a total number of people interested in going to sign up by 

Friday, October 30, 2015, by 12:00 noon.  Each person that signs up will have 

to pay half of their cost per ticket by Friday, Oct., 30th no later than 12 noon to 

secure the deposit.  The remaining half will have to be paid by the next Friday, 

November 6th.  If you have any questions, please feel free to call me, Karen 

Stephney at 662-347-4121.  Also, if you would like more information on the polar 

express, you can visit their website at www.grenadapolarextressride.com. 

 

You may sign up on the sign-up sheet posted on the school door. 

 

Thank you, 

Karen Stephney 

http://www.grenadapolarextressride.com/

